NNG: Extraordinary General Mandate 2017
On 06 Nov 2017, Ngoc Nghia Industry - Service - Trading Joint Stock Company announced the Extraordinary General Mandate 2017 as follows:
Article 1: Approve change in headquarter address of the Company as follows:
- Current address: L9 floor, Vietcombank Tower, 05 Me Linh Site, Ben Nghe Ward, District 1, Ho Chi Minh City

- New address: 27A Nguyen U Di Street, Thao Dien Ward, District 2, Ho Chi Minh City

Article 2: Approve not moving the headquarter address of the Company to IV – 22 Tay Thanh, Tan Binh Industrial Park, Tay Thanh Ward, Tan Phu District, Ho Chi Minh City based on General Mandate No. 02/ 2017/ NQ/ DHDCD dated 06 Sep 2017 of annual General Meeting of Shareholders 
Article 3: Approve amendments to Charter of the Company
Amending item 3, article 2 of the Charter related to registered headquarter address (approved by consulting shareholders via a ballot based on article 21 of the Charter)

Headquarter address registered at 27A Nguyen U Di Street, Thao Dien Ward, District 2, Ho Chi Minh City 
Article 4: This General Mandate was approved by annual General Meeting of Shareholders of Ngoc Nghia Industry - Service - Trading Joint Stock Company on 06 Nov 2017. All shareholders of the Company, members of Board of Directors, legal representative and members of Supervisory Board, Management Board take responsibility for performing it
This General Mandate took effect from the signing date 

